
Da: Michaela Vesela <vesela.m@vutbr.cz> 

Date: lun 18 set 2023 alle ore 10:36 

Subject: Invitation to International Staff Week in BRNO 

To:  

 

Dear all,  

I would like to invite you to attend the 10th International Staff Week at the Brno University of 

Technology, Czech Republic. 

The International Staff Week is focused on international student recruitment, welcome service for 

students and academic staff, and Erasmus+ mobility. We invite everyone willing to share ideas, best 

practices, and their experiences from international work with students and academics. The event 

comprises presentations and discussions about internationalisation and the Erasmus+ program. 

Moreover, you can look forward to the faculty's excursions and the city of Brno 😊 

The event will be held from 16th to 20th October 2021 and is designed mainly for administrative or 

staff responsible for the international agenda. 

·         You can find all the information, including the preliminary programme HERE. 

·         REGISTRATION is still open 22.9.2023 HERE. 

 

We are excited to hear from you. 

 

Kind regards 

Michaela Veselá 

 

Michaela Vesela 
Erasmus+ institutional coordinator 
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Department of Internationalization and Marketing 
Brno University of Technology  
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Czech Republic 
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